
 
 

 

18 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  

Thank you to everyone who has already made a payment for the Year 8 trip to Wingham Wildlife Park on 

Thursday 27 June. 

We are very keen to take as many Year 8 students as possible on this trip and, therefore, we are pleased to 

announce that we are still able to take payment in instalments of £10 and £25 as long as the full payment of 

£35 has been made via Arbor Payments by 31 May 2024 

 We do not wish any student to be disadvantaged for financial reasons so please do not hesitate to contact 

us if this cost will cause you financial hardship and we will endeavour to assist you. 

Please also complete this FORM granting permission for your child to attend. If you have already completed 

the form, you do not need to do it again.  If you have paid the deposit and not completed the form, we would 

be grateful if you would do this as soon as possible. 

The trip will involve exploring the diverse habitats in the wildlife park, observing and learning about a wide 

range of animal species from around the world. Students will have the chance to witness firsthand the 

importance of conservation efforts, and gain insights into the behaviours and adaptations of various animals. 

School uniform is not required for this trip. Students should wear appropriate clothing and footwear, taking 

into consideration the outdoor nature of the excursion and the weather on the day. 

Whilst it is possible to purchase food at Wingham Wildlife Park, it may be quite expensive, so we recommend 

that students bring a packed lunch and plenty of water. No energy drinks or glass bottles will be allowed. 

 If you have any queries regarding the trip, please contact me. 

 Yours faithfully 

   

  

 

Mr M Clayton-Harding                                     

Head of Science 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kn1RkxfBX0W6z2BEZFHCnSVQnxWhDu5FngMQi1ZPzYpUMFI3M0ZGR0NSRkk2OTBKVVRaQlFURzE0VS4u

